
      
 

Summer, 
 

 

 

Hi Wolfe Lake friends 

Who is missing a raft? 

 
Jim and Bev Buchner kindly report a raft that appeared on their shore when 

they arrived at the lake for the season this spring.   

Jim: “We tied it up at the shore so it would not create a hazard to boaters if it 

floated about in the lake, and in the hope that the owner would come looking 

for it. “ 

“The raft is 8 feet square, of cedar construction, floats on 5 large black plastic 

floats, has an aluminum ladder, and has a label on it from Rideau Docks.  We 

would be pleased if it found its way home." 
 

“Margie Manthey posted a message on the Lake Facebook page a while ago, but 

there was no response, possibly because the right person (me included) does use 

Facebook.” 

 

“Thank you”  

Jim 

Jim is looking forward to hearing from you. Please send a message to  

com-wolfelake@outlook.com. We will forward your email to Jim. 
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